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Notice to all Fire Municipalities 

Update to Firefighting/Rescue Cost Form and 
Business Rules Now Available – February 2025 

Date published: February 21, 2025 

Further collaborative discussions between the Office of the Fire Commission, members of the AMM 

(Association of Manitoba Municipalities), and MPI, have acknowledged the coverage gap under the 

additional expense of Securing the Scene in some municipalities.  

 

Effective March 1, 2025, MPI will increase the hourly rate from $79.59 to $81.26 and time on scene 

increases from a one-hour to a three-hour maximum, to be paid in 15-minute increments based on time 

on scene. 

 

To reflect these changes, the Claims for Firefighting/Rescue Costs form has been updated, and 

Business Rules: Firefighting Billing for Motor Vehicle Accidents are now available on the Partners 

Light Vehicle Claims Administrative Forms page.  

 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact firefightinginvoices@mpi.mb.ca. 
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